Protection of life, health, safety and
welfare of Arizona’s most valuable assets.

OSHA 300 Standards Update

Notice

Phoenix, AZ, 03/04/19 -

Greetings!

Arizona recently adopted Federal OSHA standard 29 CFR 1904 which required
employers with 250 or more employees to submit their OSHA 300, 301, and 300A
Logs to Federal OSHA. These Logs were to be submitted through the Federal OSHA
Portal located at https://www.osha.gov/recordkeeping/RKforms.html.

However, in light of a recent court ruling, OSHA has revised the 29 CFR 1904 standard
to require employers to only submit their 300A portion.

At this time, employers in Arizona do not need to submit their 300 or 301 Log to
Federal OSHA and employers with 250 or more employees must only submit their
summary A portion of their 300 Log through the Federal OSHA Portal.

If you have any questions, please contact the Arizona Division of Occupational Safety
and Health at 602-542-5795.
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